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Reallocation for Green Network Food Program - Sustainable 
Food Forest Pilot 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That $140,000 from P.10013-Sustainable Food be redirected to P.02390-Green 
Infrastructure Strategy and combined with $87,000 currently in P.02390-Green 
Infrastructure Strategy to be used for the Sustainable Food Forest Pilot as outlined in 
this report. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on December 5, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 5, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


